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Little 8-year-old Gael-de-Jesus was very restless during the praise and 

worship service in Cardboard-Landia. He went up to his teacher Vicki and 

asked permission to dance before the Lord in worship. She answered him 

yes, he could worship the Lord. Gael began to dance all throughout the 

church in a very tender and special way. After the service little Gael said 

to his teacher, I do not come here to the Church and to the Community 

Center for the things that I receive such as food and gifts. I keep coming 

here because I want to follow Christ and learn to be a good Christian.

Vicki shared with me another occasion when she had stepped out of 

the service and gone downstairs to the first floor so she could pray for 

the great needs of her church family. When she finished praying, she 

opened her eyes and the first thing she saw was this little 8-year-old boy 

standing in front of her with his head bowed and his hands folded, tears 

running down his face while he was in prayer. He had come downstairs 

to intercede with her. When Gael was finished praying, he was so full of 

God’s love and gave his teacher a big strong hug. Gael said, “Teacher, I 

feel so much love for God and I want to be a good boy for him.”

This month we held a graduation for our children’s discipleship program 

and we celebrated Day of the Child. During the Children’s Day Celebration, 

I noticed that Gael was struggling and barely able to read his part in the 
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program. I told Vicki that she needed to tutor him in 

reading because I believe that Gael has a special call on 

his life to someday pastor a church. I hope that in the 

near future we will begin helping the children with their 

homework so that the they will excel in their studies. 

This is how we Feed Children Body, Soul and Spirit.

Thank you for helping to make this possible. We love 

and Bless you!

Together We are Vida Internacional/LSMI!

Please Pray:

Prayers please for upcoming Pastor’s retreat from 

all over Mexico. We will be bringing pastors to our 

Mezcales Center for a time of spiritual encouragement.

All contributions are tax deductible.
Donations for specific projects shall be applied to those  

projects. If the need has been met for a designated  
project, the funds will be used where needed most.

Make checks payable to L.S.M.I.
(Lee Short Ministries International)

GIVE ONLINE:
www.lsmi.org/donate

http://www.lsmi.org/donate

